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PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING SCHEDULED CHANGES TO TAKE PLACE BEGINNING ON JULY 3, 2017
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

In an effort to reduce errors the Mercer County Clerk’s Office will no longer be accepting documents for recording on a SAME DAY basis.  Documents will be accepted for recording and placed on record after thorough review.  Please provide an address to where recording receipts may be mailed.

Additionally, Sheriff Deeds will NOT BE ACCEPTED for 
E-Recording via Sunrise Systems. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation while we continue to improve systems in our office.

For your protection, please be advised that these premises are under 24 hour surveillance.
-Mercer County Clerk’s Office
